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Quote to ponder...
“When you know better you do better.” - Mary Angelou

Stay Connected
Don’t forget that you can stay connected with everything that is happening at Edensor Park Public

School. 

Facebook Page

www.facebook.com/EdensorParkPS 

Twitter

@EdensorParkPS 



Welcome to Week 5!
Welcome to Week 5! The quote to ponder this newsletter came to me while I was speaking to some Year

6 students last week. The discussion was about the future and how we can best get ready for it. Some of

the things I took away from the talk, which I found so inspiring were, that they found it important to

learn how to focus on the positive things in life. I added that it is important to learn to love

yourself. They also felt it was important to learn how to believe in themselves, to learn to be the best

version of themselves and to learn how to handle tough situations. So remember, do the best you can

until you know better. Then when you know better, do better. We often wait when we don't know what

to do, because we let the accomplishments of others intimidate us. Do the best you can with what you

know now. You'll learn more as time goes on. You'll learn more from doing. When you learn, then you

can do better.

In a few weeks Edensor Park will be celebrating its 30th Birthday, and we are all excited for you to join

us with the festivities. The 30th Birthday celebration will take place on Friday 6th September between

4pm and 9pm. We look forward to your presence on the day to help us commemorate 30 years as a

public school.

We are also holding our P&C AGM meeting tomorrow morning at 9:15am in the sta�room. We would

love to see you at the meeting. Please see details attached to this newsletter.

As always, our Education Week celebrations were a great success. It is always lovely to see parents,

grandparents and caregivers visit the school and view all the wonderful things we do here at Edensor

Park. This year the theme was ‘Every Student, Every Voice'. It acknowledged the importance of giving

all students opportunities to express their voice and to shape their learning journey. During Education

Week, we showcased some of the many ways we encourage our students to raise their voices. We

organised a week of exciting activities that included student workshops where students taught their

peers (and teachers) some of their impressive skills and knowledge. The students did a fantastic job! We

also had buddy classes, open classrooms, Peer Support and a special assembly. It was a great week and I

am super happy that you celebrated with us. Attached in this newsletter are some photos from the

week.

Thank you for the kind words about our ‘new’ areas within the school! The only thing left to do now is

the shade sail in the zen garden. I will echo the sentiments from some of the comments – “It looks

fantastic.”

Have a great week.

 



P&C AGM Meeting

Download

Education Week Photos

https://enewsletter.skoolbag.com.au/download?file=/file_module/5726/p_c_agm_meeting_8008618336.pdf
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